
 
CITY OF BUHL  

2024 ARPA SEWER AND WATER LINE CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS  
   
 Separate sealed Bids for the 2024 ARPA SEWER AND WATER LINE 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT will be received by the City of Buhl, Twin Falls County, 
Idaho, the OWNER, at the Buhl City Hall located at 203 North Broadway, Buhl, Idaho, 
83316 until 2:00 o'clock p.m., prevailing local time, April 18, 2024.  Bids will be publicly 
opened and read aloud at 2:00 o'clock p.m. on April 18, 2024. 
  
 The Project consists of the following items:  
  
Replacement of existing gravity sewer lines and existing manholes and the replacement 
of water main in the City of Buhl by pipe bursting and open trenching methods along 
with new service connections and related work. 
 
 The Information for Bidders, Form of Bid, Form of Contract, Specifications, and other 
Contract Documents may be examined at the following locations after March 19, 2024:  
 
 Buhl City Hall, 203 North Broadway, Buhl, Idaho  
   
 Copies may be obtained from the City of Buhl, located at 203 North Broadway, Buhl, 
Idaho. 
  
 The City of Buhl reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all Bids.  
 
Bidders on this work will be required to comply with the President’s Executive Order 
Number 11246. Requirements for bidders and contractors under this order are explained 
in the specifications. 
 
 Each Bidder must deposit with his Bid, security in the amount, form and subject to the 
conditions provided in the Information for Bidder.  
 
 No Bidder may withdraw his Bid within forty-five (45) days after the date of the opening 
thereof. 
 
Dated this 12th day of March, 2024. 
  
s/s CITY OF BUHL 
City of Buhl, Idaho 
  
Publish: March 19, 2024 
   March 26, 2024 
   April 2, 2024 


